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Dear homeowners, 
 
The Andover Glen HOA is 
appealing to homeowners to 
please consider getting involved 
in helping out.  
 
We will have three openings on 
the board this fall that need to 
be filled. We have been 
operating at less than the nine 
members that represent a full 
board.  
 
Being a board member requires 
that you be able to attend one 
two-hour meeting per month.  
 
We will be looking to fill some 
very important positions with the 
treasurer being one.  
 
This position requires some 
accounting experience. We need 
some help with the architectural 
board also so anyone with 
building experience is welcome.  
 

 
 
 
If we continue to not get 
participation from homeowners 
to serve the board will have little 
choice other than possibly 
turning this over to a 
management company which will 
cause our dues to skyrocket, 
among other negative impacts 
such as more fines, etc. 
 
If you can help, please reach out 
to any board member who will 
help you with the ballot 
procedure.  
 
Also, and if you want to be well 
informed of the board activities 
and decisions, please 
communicate your email address 
if you have not done so yet so 
that we can better communicate 
with you. 
 
Thank you all in advance and 
have a great summer! 
 
Bill Schwab 
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Annual Summer Picnic 

Don’t miss out on Andover Glen’s 
summer picnic. The date is 
August 24 at the Andover Glen 
park (where the tennis courts 
are).  We will be starting a bit 
earlier this year, so mark your 
calendars for 02:00 2PM, and it 
goes until everyone has left. 

We are lucky again to have our 
master chef Jay Johnson prepare 
his wonderful BBQ meat and your 
HOA will provide fried chicken, 
water, sodas, and all the paper 
supplies.  All you need is to bring 
your families, and if your address 
ends in an odd number, please 
bring a dessert; if your address 
ends in an even number, please 
bring a salad to share.   

In addition, remember to bring 
something to sit on and even 
tables if you’d like.   

There will be a Bouncy house 
with a waterslide again this year 
for all the kids to enjoy and stay 
cool, so don’t forget the 
sunscreen, swimsuits and clothes 
to change into once they are 
done. 

Also, as in past years, we will 
have the adult drink contest; 
start mixing up that wonderful 
summer drink that will beat last 
year’s winner and earn the 
Andover Glen best mixologist 
trophy. 

Dumpster Weekend Success 

The Dumpster was a very 
successful event for our 
neighborhood.  If you weren’t 
able to get rid of all of your stuff 
this past June, no worries as 
there will be another one coming 
this fall. Stay tuned for the dates 
and more information. 

HOA Annual Meeting 

It’s that time of year again, mark 
your calendars for Monday, 
September 16 at 07:00 PM. 

The meeting will be held just 
across Belleview at V-Esprit, 5240 
S. Shalom Park Circle. There will 
be signs directing you to the 
proper room.   

It is so important to be involved 
in our community and we direly 
need volunteers to join the 
board. If you are interested 
and/or just would like more 
information on what it entails, 
please contact Carie Eisenberg at 
ceisenberg@q.com or Andrea 
Levine at alevine56@comcast.net   
and either of them will be happy 
to chat with you. 

Please attend! 

Emails Please 

The Board would love to have 
everyone’s email to ensure you 
receive all the communications 
and notifications we send out.   

If you are not receiving the 
newsletter or any other 
information via email, it is 
because we do not have your 
email.   

In addition, we occasionally send 
out special notices or reminders 
of things coming up.   

Your email address is totally safe 
with us, as we absolutely do not 
share them with anyone. 

Please email Gilles Esposito at 
gilles.esposito@comcast.net to 
give him your email and/or 
confirm it with him if you are not 
sure we have the correct email 
address. 

Friendly Reminders 

Please slow down in our 
neighborhood streets, and drive 
like your own kids and animals 
are playing in the street. 

Also, if your sidewalk is in bad 
shape and needs repairs, contact 
the City of Aurora at 303-739-
7000 and ask to be put on their 
repair list. 

Local Help 

Do you have papers waiting to be 
shredded?  Contact Anna Marie 
Vaughan for help in getting this 
accomplished.  She can be 
reached at 303-400-6805. 
 
Wendy Jackson is a Red Cross 
certified babysitter.  She is also 
certified in CPR, first aid and the 
Heimlich maneuver.  Please call 
her Mom, Linda, at 303-693-6618 
for more information and to 
speak to Wendy. 
 
 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Bill Schwab – (303) 929-1945 
President and Architectural Control 
Committee 

Kathy Johnson – (303) 693-2264  
Vice President and Social Committee 

Carie Eisenberg – (303) 956-2967 
Secretary 

Matt Lenhart – (303) 766-1055 
Treasurer  

Deb Jones – (303) 690-9459 
Social Committee 

Andrea Levine – (720) 838-5850 
Welcoming and Architectural Control 
Committee 

Joely Mauzy – (714) 337-2008 
Neighborhood Watch and 
Architectural Control Committee 

Gilles Esposito – (720) 327-4633 
Website & Communications 

 


